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Unquestionably, the efforts made by CDCI members to alert the public, the press, 

the media, social networks, as well as officials of the various European 

governments all seem more and more concerned by the excessive proliferation of 

various chemicals, adjuvants, flavor enhancers, Antibiotic-type drugs, various 

"E's" added to foods and denounce the rise of malnutrition, ceasing to purchase 

these products which are harmful to health. 

 

The public is more and more aware of the damage caused to the brain by 

aluminum, Bisphenol, micro-particles of plastic, and sugar abuse. 

 

Every day in Europe, an organic supermarket (BIO shop ) opens somewhere. 

 

Whether it's our scientists, our doctors, our investigators, the research work, and 

the no less important information, sometimes supported by policies that have 

allowed this remarkable advance. 

 

The public now has access to various web sites and applications that, using a 

mobile phone, identify the nutritional qualities of a food as well as its chemical 

content, simply by scanning its QR Code.  

 

This will force the major industrial food companies to review their ingredients and 

supermarkets to revisit the contents of their shelves.  

 

Our vigilance must not diminish, and our work must continue without leaving 

anything to chance in all areas related to food and medicine.  

 

I strongly encourage all those who work with us for the development of the human 

being, and who seek to protect human health.    
                                                                                                        Lord Eastleigh 
                                                                                                                Président  
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Thanks  to Mr  Quantin Migrant for the 

translation from French to English.  


